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Portland City Council Agenda
Written Testimony - Item 703

Agenda
Item Name or Organization Position Comments Attachment Created

1 703 Peggy McDaniel- HAND
neighborhood

Support Please ensure this passes.  It will increase the ability of the city to clean up our streets and reduce illegal
activity going on in derelict RV's. Thank you!

No 08/05/24 9:06
AM

2

703 Anna Cox Support I support the addition of allowing towing for vehicles without license plates and/or identification numbers.
Having current license plates is a commonsense policy to ensure that those driving vehicles are doing so
responsibly. Without current license plates or registration numbers, a vehicle cannot be insured and should
not be on the street. Driving and owning a vehicle require responsibility on the part of the operator and
allowing towing of vehicles creates a way to enforce that operators of motor vehicles are engaging in
responsible behaviors.

No 08/06/24 9:07
AM

3
703 Anonymous Support It’s past time to enforce our no parking laws.  It takes way too long to ticket and tow illegally parked

vehicles in Portland.  I support this measure to reduce the lawlessness that has become some prevalent in
this once clean and enjoyable city.

No 08/06/24 1:19
PM

4
703 Pablo Vendez Support Big thumbs up on this one!  Chole Eudaly and Joanne Hardesty did a major disservice to our city when

they suspended towing. Portland’s descent into lawlessness began with naive actions such as this which
involves not enforcing our laws. Vehicles should be towed immediately if they are on public streets and do
not have license plates or valid temporary registration displayed.

No 08/06/24 1:29
PM

5 703 Kimberly Jarvis Support I am writing in support of code changes regarding towing of vehicles.  Long overdue. No 08/06/24 2:30
PM

6
703 Anonymous Support These changes will be an added improvement to clear our neighborhoods of vehicles in violation of parking

codes that presently can take weeks to remove via the reporting process. These vehicles pose a hazard to
the safety of all accessing our streets. Please vote for this necessary and long overdue change to current
code. Thank you

No 08/07/24 5:11
AM

7

703 Linda Nettekoven Support I want to convey my strong support for the proposed amendments to the code re: towing & disposition of
vehicles.  These changes represent sound regulatory policy, designed to be fair and consistent in the
treatment of vehicles parked in the right of way.  The current code allows individuals to abuse their access
to our streets for the parking of recreational vehicles in an ongoing game of whacamole that others have
already detailed.  This is creating ongoing problems for nearby businesses and residents as well as the
staff attempting to enforce the existing code.  Please adopt these amendments.  Thank you. Linda
Nettekoven

No 08/07/24 8:19
AM
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